From: Brian Hobbs [mailto:bhobbs@firstutahbank.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 10:21 AM

To: Comments

Subject: 3rd Quarter Special Assessment

I am completely stunned by the FDIC's though process on the proposed assessment.
The logic behind this only makes since in a political thought process. Every aspect of
this would weaken the banking system creating more problems for the FDIC to have to
deal with. Please quit putting the costs on the small and medium size businesses. Large
Corporations are not to big to fail!

Thank you,

Brian C. Hobbs

Retail Operations Leader, AVP
First Utah Bank
bhobbs@firstutahbank.com

(801) 308-2225 direct
(801) 272-9458 fax




